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A NSW Upper House committee has today tabled its report into the 2024 Annual Report of the Net Zero 

Commission. 

The 2024 report is the first annual report of the Net Zero Commission. It provides an overview of New South 
Wales's progress towards legislated emissions reductions, measures taken to build resilience across the state to a 

changing climate, and pathways to continue reducing emissions. 

The Chair of the Joint Standing Committee on Net Zero Future, The Hon Jeremy Buckingham MLC, said: 'This 

report closely examines the 2024 annual report provided by the Net Zero Commission. The commission's 2024 
report is a call to action, and generated significant energy, ideas and feedback from the community which we 

have included in our inquiry report'. 

Mr Buckingham further stated: 'The committee thanks the community groups, industry bodies and other 
stakeholders, including the Net Zero Commissioners, who participated in the inquiry and assisted the committee 

in its consideration of the annual report'. 

The committee's report and other inquiry documents can be found on the committee's website. 
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